St. Mark Social Justice Committee
Meeting Minutes

November 6, 2019
1:00 PM

Attendees: Rose Atkinson and Barb Dunlay

The meeting opened with the Social Justice prayer.
Old Business:

Scrip cards for October - $275

Scrip cards for November - $175

Groceries for the food pantry, which now has two refrigerators and two freezers.

Pro-life training through the Lighthouse March 28-29, 2020. We should show support by
attending.

We supplied workers for the Thrift Store on October 19, and November 1-2.

New Business:
Thrift store workers for December 20-21.

We will again support the community school by giving gifts of clothing to children in our area.
The Giving Tree will be put up in the back of Church by November 23 and taken down by

December 15.

Scrip cards will be sold starting November 23 through December 15 to supply meals for the food
pantry participants for Christmas meals.

We will team up with St. Mary’s in Eldora by collecting midwife kit supplies at St. Mark, as we
have done in past years.

Allocations for July-September were dispersed and given to Fr. Kevin for finalization.

Meeting adjourned.



